
 

 
 

12 July 2021 

The State Government announced the return to pre-lockdown life in Perth and Peel 
from 12:01am, Monday 12 July 2021. 

I am pleased to announce that Civic Legal staff have returned to the office. We will continue 
to offer our staff working from home flexibility, as was the case before the recent lockdown.  

Our clients may attend the Civic Legal office when seeking advice from our lawyers. 

Health and hygiene procedures are continuing within the office to ensure the safety of our 
staff and visitors to the office.  

This includes: 

> Conditions of Entry to the office; 
> Physical distancing requirements; and 
> Enhanced cleaning protocols. 

All visitors should schedule meetings in advance, where possible. This will be done in 
accordance with our entry procedures and will assist with contact tracing and contribute to 
keeping WA safe from COVID-19.  

Our team will continue to be available for meetings over a telephone call or videoconference, 
should this be more suitable or convenient for clients.  

Our commitment to excellent and responsive client service remains unchanged.  

Please feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss any of the above. 
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